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Craig, Sondra

From: Pete Hansen <wingdam3@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 6:10 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: accessory dwellings

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I see accessory dwellings creating huge parking problems.  I do not support them, however if they are 
approved, off street parking should be required, at least one spot.  La Crosse has so few single family 
neighborhoods currently and this will destroy them.  More people will be leaving the city. 
 
Pete Hansen 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from wingdam3@aol.com. Learn why this is important  


